
From: Katie Kraft
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
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Hello,
I am a neighbor on Selby near Dale Street. The old garage at 156 Dale may have historical
significance, but it's still a vacant, blighted eyesore and has been for a long time (as has the
vacant lot behind it). It's time to move forward with the much-needed development already.

Thank you for your dedication and leadership during this very challenging time.

Katie Kraft
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